
NTITAPC
NAI,ONAI MAINÍ ENANCE AGREEMENTS PO¿,CY CO MTYIITÍEE, INC.

¿ r f}341t.i) 1* LU\U

Stephen R. Lindauer
Impa rtial SecretarylCEO

'1501 LEE HTGHWAY SUITE 202 t ARLINGTON, VIRGINIA 22209-1109
TELEPHONE: (703) 841-9707 o FAX: (703) 524-3364. www.nmapc.org

July 28, 2010

Mr. Alex Tallick
Business Agent
Boilermakers Local Union No. 13
2300 New Falls Road
Newportville, PA 19056

Dear Mr. Tallick,

I am vwiting on behalf of the National Maintenance Agreements Policy Committee, lnc. to inform you that
Boilermakers Local Union No. 13 has earned an NMAPC Zero lnjury Safety Award for 2009. You are to be
commended for your exceptional safety record.

The NMAPG Zero lnjury Safety Awards program was designed to recognize world-class safety, as it is an integral
component of the NMAPC system of tripartite governance and cooperation between our signatory contractors,
customers and building trades craft workers, who share equally in the responsibility for workplace safety. ln
keeping with this practice, the contractor who submitted for the award, in this case Minnotte Contracting Corp., and
the owner, in this case PPL Corporation, will also receive an award for achieving world-class safety on this project.

The following, is the information submitted by Minnotte Contracting Corp. for the recognized project. Piease
review this ìnformation carefullv, as it wÍll appear on the award that ís distributed to each parfrt, as well as
ZISA Gala materials. Please notify Wayne Creasap immediately at wcreasao@tauc.orq if any changes need to be
made.

Labor Organization: Boilermakers Local Union No. l3

Gontractor:
Owner:

Project Name:
Plant:
Hours Worked:

Minnotte Gontracting Corp.
PPL Corporation

Spring Outage Unit #3 and Fall Outage Unit #2

Brunner lsland Station, York Haven, PA
322,5M

We invite you to join us at the annual NMAPC Zero lnjury Safety Awards Gala on Thursday, October 28, 2010. All
three parties being recognized for this accomplishment are invited and encouraged to attend. The prestigious
event will be held at the National Building Museum in Washington, D.C. Registration is required, and should be
completed by visiting www.NMAPG.orq. Attached for your consideration is this year's sponsorship kit highlighting
the different options and the exposure that you can expect in return for supporting this world class safety program.

Again, congratulations on a job well done! We hope to see you on October 28th.

Regards,

Stephen R. Lindauer
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